
         

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/200     Date: 26.11.2024 

From Principal’s desk…. 

 

Subject: Early Closure of School Office on November 26, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from DPS Monarch International School! 

This is to inform you that the school office will remain closed from 02:00 p.m. onwards 

today, November 26, 2024, due to the Middle School and Secondary Annual Day. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 

 

 


